
 

 

 

 

1-day Fire Sprinkler System Seminar -  

Understanding Basic Hydraulics and Plan Review 
 

February 5, 2021 or February 19, 2021 – Milford, Ohio        
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Course Overview: 
This 1-day (6 hour) seminar provides attendees with key information they need to know for conducting the plan review 
of a water-based fire protection system. 
 
This seminar involves students participating in several hands-on learning activities. 
 
Topics addressed in the course include:  
We will focus our time on these important parts of the review process: 
• Fundamentals of how to read and complete a Sprinkler Hydraulic Sheet 
• How to simplify the review a fire sprinkler plan (including underground) and how to address corrections 
• How to read a fire protection engineers drawing 
• How to read a hydraulic sheet and what does it all mean  
• How to make corrective actions on sprinkler plans 
 
Items Each Student Must Have:                               How to Register: 
All students must have a calculator and Pencil/Pen    Online at www.FireCodeAcademy.com 
 
Cost, Dates and Times of this 1-day class:     Training Location 
Course Cost: $35.00        Jeff Wyler Automotive 
Fri. February 5, 2021 - (8:00 – 15:30)       401 Milford Pkwy  
Fri. February 19, 2021 - (8:00 – 15:30)      Milford, OH 45150 

 
This seminar is hosted by: The Milford Fire Department and The Fire Code Academy 

 

Important - Please see our website regarding our Covid-19 protocols and procedures. 
         
Contact Information: Captain Mark Walsh - 513-324-0031 - MarkW@FireCodeAcademy.com    
    
Lead Instructor: Captain Mark Walsh – Vice President of Training and Program Development – Fire Code Academy 
Mark has been in the fire service for over 30 years and is currently a Captain with the Colerain Township Fire Department (Ohio) and 
manages the bureau of life safety. He has been teaching fire code and fire protecting programs in the State of Ohio for over 20 years 
for both the Fire Code Academy and the State Fire Academy. Our Plan Review series of courses are second to none when addressing 
this subject. Mark has received high ratings and evaluations from fire inspectors, fire fighters and fire chiefs who have attended our 
training programs. 
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